
APOA
Anaesthetic Pre-Op

Did you find the double sided 
questionnaire provided on 
arrival easy to complete?

Yes (86%)

No (2%)

Can’t remember (12%)

How long did you
have to wait to be seen
at the anaesthetic pre-

assessment clinic at GOSH?

Less than 30 minutes (89.3%)

Between thirty minutes
and one hour (6.1%)

Longer than one hour (3.8%)

Can’t remember (0.8%)

How useful did you find the 
written information given?

Very useful (77.3%)

Quite useful (18.6%)

Not very useful (2.1%)

Not at all useful (2.1%)

Who did you see at the 
anaesthetic pre-assessment 

clinic at GOSH?

Anaesthetic nurse (85)

Health care assistant (49)

Dr (32)

Play specialist (21)

Can't remember (18)

Were all of your questions 
answered in a way 

you could understand?

Yes (97.7%)

No (2.3%)

Patient Experience
Results
Feedback was received from 131 families

Aims of the audit
To find out if as a 
new clinic we are 
making a difference 
to patient experience.

To learn how we can 
improve our service 
and in turn optimise 
families’ surgical 
journey at GOSH.

To highlight any areas 
we are doing well 
and should continue.

Maine Clark-Taylor and APOA Team

Overall, how useful did you 
find attending the anaesthetic 

pre-assessment clinic?

Very Useful (66.9%)

Quite useful (26.9%)

Not useful (6.2%)
After the clinic, 

how prepared did you feel
for your child’s anaesthetic?

Very prepared (63.6%)

Quite prepared (31.8%)

Not at all prepared (1.6%)

Not very prepared (3.1%)

Would you recommend this 
service to other families at 

GOSH with children needing 
anaesthetics in the future?

Yes (96.9%)

No (3.1%)

‘I thought the 
process was 

fantastic’

‘We were given 
what we needed 
to deal with my 
child’s anxiety’

‘Would have 
preferred POATEL, 
many operations 

previously’

‘It’s nice 
that nurse takes 
time to speak 

to family’

‘All straight 
forward’
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